## PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD

P.O. Box J Farmville, Virginia 23901 BOARD MEMBERS Samuel Martin, Chairman Gordon Smith, Vice-Chairman Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Secretary

## MINUTES OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD Prince Edward County Reconvened Canvass Meeting

DATE:	Monday, November 14, 2016	
PURPOSE:	Canvass -Reconvened	
PRESENT:	Members: Gordon Smith, Vice-Cha Wright, General Registrar and Tina	air; Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Secretary; Lynette a Aubin, Office Assistant
Meeting was called to order 11:30am by Vice-Chair, Gordon Smith.		
This meeting was to reconvene to make sure that all documents were received and to review the pending Identification for a voter that was outstanding on the day of the election. Members of the board were able to check daily from Wednesday evening thru Thursday of the election week with the General Registrar to see if the proper identification for this voter had been received.  As of Monday, November 14 <sup>th</sup> which was the deadline to file all appropriate documents to the State, the identification had not been received. The Electoral Board finalized all papers and we made sure that proper		
documents were approved; signed and faxed to the State Elections office. At this time all votes were considered final.		
Meeting with EB Members adjourned at 1:15 PM.		
		Secretary, Electoral Board
		Sam Martin, Electoral Board Chairman
		Gordon Smith, Electoral Board Vice-Chairman